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Greater	Cooperation	Between
German	and	Benelux	Societies
The	Deutsche	Hydrographischen	Gesellschaft	(DHyG)	and	the	Hydrographic	Society	Benelux	(HSB,	The	Netherlands/Belgium)	are
intensifying	their	cooperation.	This	will	result	in	an	improved	exchange	of	experience	and	a	coordination	of	workshops.		

	

The	members	of	both	societies	will	receive	invitations	for	workshops	organised	in	cooperation.	In	November	last	year,	the	German
colleagues	were	invited	for	the	HSB	workshop	‘Sound	Technologies'	and	later	this	year,	a	joint	workshop	at	MARIN	in	Wageningen,	The
Netherlands,	is	to	be	scheduled.

	

In	2013,	a	joint	professional	workshop	in	Papenburg	will	be	added	to	the	agendas.
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